
Agitation in North Zone. 

ARTEE North Zone gave a Notice for Dharna to thrust upon addressing 

some employee related grievances on 31.03.2015 

Today (30.03.2015) a meeting held in the O/o ADG (E), North Zone to 

resolve the issue amicably.  

The official side discussed all the points raised and assured to solve all 

the pending issues positively and as quickly as possible. 

This became possible only with the power of Unity. This  development 

establishes many things. We congratulate Comrades of North Zone. It 

also reiterates the importance and need of Unity. 

Click here for Notice of Dharna 

Click here for the Letter Issued by O/o ADG (E), North Zone. 

 

Central Office 

  

http://arteeindia.org/central/2015/Letter_to_ADG(NZ)_dtd_20.03.15.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2015/Letter_issued_by_ADG_(E)_North_Zone.pdf

